This is a decision paper

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, superintendent
DATE:
July 14, 2011
SUBJECT:
Brown Street Meal Pricing
ISSUE:



Each year meal prices must be set and approved by the local board of education. 
FACTS:
Historically, the Board of Education has provided additional support in varying ways for our students at risk.  In an effort to build on this endeavor, I recommend expanding our support service for students at Brown Street Education Center to include no charge for breakfast and lunch.  This will be at no cost to the district because this is a stand alone program.
RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that we provide meals at no cost to the students at Brown Street Education Center.
